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November 1, 2013 
 
Presidio Trust Board of Directors 
103 Montgomery Street, PO Box 29052 
San Francisco, CA 94129 
  
 Dear Presidio Trust Board of Directors: 
  
I am writing to express my support for the Parks Conservancy’s Presidio Exchange at the former 
Commissary site at Crissy Field.  
  
As California Director at the National Wildlife Federation, and throughout a career that includes 
working in iconic parks like Yellowstone and Yosemite, it has been my pleasure to interact and 
collaborate with the Park Conservancy on many occasions. As a passionate park user and 
supporter, I believe the Conservancy’s proposal for the PX is the most innovative, logical and 
exciting choice for this remarkable national park site. The Conservancy’s 30-year track record 
speaks for itself. Selecting their PX proposal would support the Presidio’s legacy of 
environmental preservation, community engagement, and historical integrity. 

  
The opportunity to transform the Commissary site will be a key decision for the Presidio Trust in 
its recent history. The PX proposal in my view presents the most compelling vision for this site. 

  
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Beth Pratt 
California Director 

 

 


